The Racine Civic Centre Commission met April 26, 5:30pm, 2006 at Festival Hall.

- The Commission was presented with a (Direct Referral) Communication from Lakefront
Beverage Consultants requesting for a contract extension and the City of Racme wave the
180-day notlﬁcatlon clause :

The Civic Centre Commission recommended that the item be denied and recommended
that the alcohol beverage contract with Takerian-Lucarelli, Inc., dba Lakefront Beverage
Consultants, not be extended due to untimeliness of its request and recommends that the
City’s operating agreement with Compass of Racine, LLC, be amended to authorize
Compass to provide alcohol services for the Civic Centre for a period of one year under
terms and conditions to be negotiated; and further recommends that this item be referred
to License and Welfare and to the Finance and Personnel Committees.




